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Hello families,

Oak Bay High is thrilled to be welcoming your child into our learning community for the 21/22 school

year. Our staff have been busy connecting with our counterparts at the various middle schools to help

facilitate the transition process. We had hoped that COVID restrictions would have allowed for a

traditional transition process this Spring, but unfortunately current restrictions are going prevent the

scheduled Transition Afternoon school visit on May 20th. We are creating a video in lieu of that visit.

The video will include a virtual tour of the school and introduce many of our staff members. We expect

to release the video prior to June 4th.

Thank you for your patience.
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